Outdoor play following Covid 

Children will be taken out into the garden on a regular basis. Parents will be asked to provide warmer clothes to reflect outdoor play. 
Small groups of children will be taken outside on short walks away from the general public, where possible, and maintaining social distancing from others. Hands will be washed on return to the nursery.  

Outdoor equipment will only be used where we are able to ensure that it is appropriately cleaned between groups of children using it, and that multiple groups do not use it simultaneously. 
Children must keep outdoor footwear at nursery to prevent contamination and will be changed into slippers upon their return. 
As soon as it is warm enough to do so, the children will have free flow and decide if they would prefer to be inside or out. 

